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Lance Bolay Spiritual Formation 

Wes Crawford Preaching 

Tim Hicks Children & Family 

John Hodges Worship  
 & Communications 

Steven Smith Students & Family 

Bill Burke Facilities Manager 

DeBe Fleet Finance  
 Administrator 

Katie Kirksey Communications  
 Coordinator 

Donna LaRue Office Manager 

Dennis Moore Facilities

STAFF

SERVICE TIMES
Sunday 
9:00 a.m.  Classes 

10:00 a.m.  Worship 

5:00 p.m.  Downtown 
Gathering 

Wednesday 
6:30 p.m.  Classes 

Connection Groups 
Times and locations vary

Life.Uplifted.

news
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If you would like to receive a weekly email with 
news and upcoming events, scan the QR code 
or sign up at glenwoodchurch.com/events.

beyond our walls

FOREIGN MISSIONS 
Jeff & Cheryl Cash (Uganda) 

jeff@whereheleads.com 

whereheleads.com 

Marty & Louise Koonce (Rwanda) 

kooncefamily@audienceofone.cc 

Eastern European Mission 
eem.org 

Predisan (Honduras) 

predisan.org 

World Bible School 
worldbibleschool.net 

LOCAL MISSIONS 
Benevolence Center  

Bethesda Health Clinic 

Christian Homes & Family Services 

Downtown Gathering 

East Texas Food Bank 

Gateway to Hope 

Habitat for Humanity 

Hi-Way 80 Rescue Mission 

Karing Kitchen 

Meals on Wheels 

PATH 

Prison Ministry

prayers
CONTINUE TO REMEMBER 
Georgia Castle 

Pasty McKinney 
Kathryn McNeese 
Valerie Figueroa 

Pat Stanley 
Terry Dean 

Sarah Gunn 
Rick Thorpe 
Katrena Reid  

Jeanette Richey 
Wanda Trotter 

Ruth McClanahan 

MILITARY 
Chuck Freeman (son of Enoch 

and Gaye Freeman) 
Natalia Henriquez (niece of 

Marjorie Sherrod) 

Nathan Miller (son-in-law of Don 
and Sanna Teer) 

Reese Moore (grandson of 
Damaris Moore)

#2 Pencils 
Pencil sharpeners 
Expo dry erase markers 
Glue sticks  
Glue bottles 
Composition notebooks 
Folders with brads and pockets 
(especially red) 

Crayola colored pencils  
(12 & 24 packs) 
Clorox wipes 
Pump hand sanitizer 
Kleenex tissues 
24-pack Crayola crayons 

Announcements 
Upcoming Events 
Downtown Gathering 
Band of Brothers 
Seasons of the Heart 
Wednesday Night SERVICE 
Prayers 
Service Times / Staff

Join us in blessing the students at Rice Elementary! Bring your donations to the church office.

Supplies Needed
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glenwoodchurch.comGraciously helping a fallen world stand up again

encounter renew

serveconnect

UPCOMING EVENTS 

AUGUST 
2 Family Game Night 
9 VBS at Autumn Glen Apts. 
16 Family Clean Up 
17 Pure Gold: Shiloh Road Area 

Wide 
20 Back to School Sunday 
23 Prayer Walk at Rice Elementary 
28 Karing Kitchen 
30 Project with HiWay 80 Rescue 

Mission 

SEPTEMBER 
4 Labor Day 
21 Pure Gold Dinner 
25 Karing Kitchen 

WEEKLY EVENTS 
World Bible School 
 Mondays, 9:00 a.m. 
Glenwood Quilters 
 Tuesdays, 12:30 p.m. 

Ladies’ Bible Class 
 Tuesdays, 9:30 p.m. 

Wednesday Night SERVICE 
 Wednesdays, 6:30 p.m.

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Karing Kitchen 
Our next opportunity to serve will be August 28. We need help with 

setting up tables beginning at 4:30 p.m. and serving/cleaning beginning 

at 5:45 p.m. We welcome all who would like to reach out to the Tyler 

community in such a needed ministry to join us. For details, contact Pat 

Gerth  at (903) 312-8441. 

Thank You 
Thank you so much for the orange reception you gave us. The outpouring 

of love, support, hugs, cards, gifts, and money was way more than we 

could have ever anticipated. It has been my pleasure to serve you these 

past six and a half years. As I step down from employment from the 

congregation, we are not leaving, just changing our roles at church. We 

continue to pray that the Lord will bless our congregation. Your servants, 

Jerry & Liz Frazier 

George and I want to let you know with all our heart how very grateful we 

are for all the prayers and support you gave us and our daughter, Jennifer 

during George's surgery. We feel very blessed to have such awesome 

support system in Glenwood. Thank you again for your prayers and 

support. Linda & George Grant 

We have been richly blessed by your words and visits in this time of 

sadness. We love and appreciate our Glenwood family and are grateful for 

your prayers and concern. The VanBuskirks 

I want to thank all my sisters and brothers at Glenwood for their care 

during my stepdad’s passing. Your love is overwhelming. Jesus is seen in 

each of you. May God's peace continue to be manifest among us. 

Blessings, Linda and Donnie Vass

WEDNESDAY NIGHT 
SERVICE 

Over the summer of 2017, the 

Glenwood family began an exciting 

new venture: Wednesday Night 

SERVICE. In lieu of our typical 

Wednesday night classes, we have 

opted to spend that time serving 

our community. Over the past three 

months, our service opportunities 

have inc luded mak ing baby 

blankets for families associated with 

Chr is t ian Homes and Fami ly 

Services, putting together "blessing 

bags" for less fortunate members of 

our community, engaging in a 

prayer walk around neighboring 

Rice Elementary, singing at local 

nursing homes, helping to prepare 

for and facilitate our own VBS at 

Glenwood, and even offering a 

"mobile" VBS to the Autumn Glen 

Apartments across the street. If you 

have not yet joined us for this 

exciting evening of service, we 

hope you will soon! 

Take a look at the Upcoming Events 

calendar for some of the activities 

we have scheduled in August.

Downtown Gathering 
In July, the Downtown Gathering 

celebrated 11 years of fellowship 

a n d c o m m u n i t y - b u i l d i n g i n 

downtown Tyler. On Sunday nights 

beginning at 5:00 p.m. we sing, 

have communion, share and pray, 

listen to a message and then have a 

meal. We need Glenwood's help! 

Please consider volunteering to 

provide a meal for our Sunday night 

service. This is a great opportunity 

for Bible Classes, Connection 

groups, ministry groups, etc. to 

work together to bless others. For 

details, call Dana Grubb at (903) 

245-4076. 

Poverty Simulation 
The Downtown Gathering ministry 

encourages all Glenwood members 

who serve, have served or are 

interested in serving in this ministry 

to register to attend the next 

Poverty Simulation by East Texas 

Human Needs Network, Thursday, 

September 21, 8:30 a.m. to 12 

noon at the TJC West Campus. 

Register for this FREE event at 

goo.gl/f1nUG7.  

Band of Brothers 
Band of Brothers is designed to 

cultivate relationships among men 

of all ages at Glenwood. Small, 

intergenerational groups will meet 

monthly to eat together, discuss 

important topics, and develop 

mentoring relationships.  Sign up 

beginning Sunday, August 13 at the 

STAND@Home Center. For details, 

contact Wes Crawford at (903) 

509-9494. 

Seasons of the Heart 
Seasons of the Heart is for women 

ages 18–108. Join Seasons of the 

Heart and find real, true, authentic 

friendships. Sign up beginning 

S u n d a y, A u g u s t 1 3 a t t h e 

STAND@Home Center. For details, 

contact Sandie Propst at (903) 

520-4667.


